Join Thousands of Teachers, Students, and Parents 

Imagine Life without Technology
Dear Teacher,

We invite you and your students to imagine one day without the use of technology. Join thousands of our nation’s teachers, students, parents and administrators on April 20th, 2005 when they participate in the National Technology Black Out Day.  Spend time with your students to assess the effectiveness of technology in learning and in daily life. 

How does technology impact your ability to teach or your students’ ability to learn?  What would life be like in your school without the access to current technologies including computers, cell phones, handheld devices, DVDs, Internet or e-mail? How does technology impact student achievement in your school? Imagine one full day without technology. 

Participation in National Technology Blackout Day can be a short exercise, or a more comprehensive process of exploration. With the free accompanying lessons, activities and supporting materials you and your students can take a journey through time that examines the impact of technology on our society. 
This is a great way to introduce or review the topic of technology's role in society – and it is free!  Plus, teachers, students and parents will have a chance to win great prizes when they post their results! 
Please visit http://www.technologyblackoutday.com for more information and to gain access to free lessons and activities.
Feel free to contact shall@setda.org with any questions.
